House elections are just around the corner and
electioneering has reached a fever pitch., There
are a lot of good men to choose from for each
()H?'ce, 5o this could prove to be a year of sur-
prises.

Social functions haven't been forgotten, of
course, and we are glad to announce that the
annual Caveman Drag was a great success once
again. As a matter of fact, Brother Jones has come
back to Bryleream because of Caveman. Quite a
few men went home for the weekend, but those
who attended made up for those absent, How-
ever, the condolence of the Brotherhood is given
to our out-of-the-house boarder. Spring Formal is
also coming up soon. No definite plans have vet
been made, but anticipation is already great.

Something else which has really captured the
imagination and enthusiasm of the House is the
newly formed Little Sisters Under the Labarum
program. This program has enjoyed great success
at our Purdue Chapter and other houses on
campus. Pledging of the Little Sisters will be
March 12 and the announcement will be made
in the next Garnet & White letter.

In closing, we wish to announce the marriage
of Brother Phil O’'Bryan to Paula Loy, of Kappa
Delta, from Fairfield, IIl. The wedding took place
at the Wesley Methodist Church on campus. The
ceremony was enjoyed by all present, including
Phil’'s car which was so happy that it couldn’t
move. The Brotherhood extends its best wishes
to a wonderful couple.

Jov Bamn



